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In a University Business article, Akerman Higher
Education and Collegiate Athletics partner Montoya
Ho-Sang urged colleges and institutions to focus on
compliance with the current regulations rather than
making drastic changes to their policies and
procedures ahead of the finalization of the Title IX
regulations. She said summer is the best time for
university officials to review current regulations.

University Business wrote: “And while Title IX
offices may wait anxiously for the fed’s Title IX
announcement, its implementation date is up in the
air. When the Biden administration originally
announced its Title IX changes in May, a typical 60-
day turnaround to finalize the rules would have put
the regulation’s implementation around August,
according to Ho-Sang. Now that it’s supposed to
come out in October, she is curious whether the feds
would force implementation during the holiday
season or mid-academic year, during spring 2024.”

Click here to view this news.
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